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The Wayúu indigenous communities of La Guajira, northern Colombia, have been affected 
by the violence of the armed conflict, the deep social inequalities and interventions of large 
multinational companies in their territory for the extraction of their natural resources, 
generating a crisis that has intensified in recent years.  For centuries, these communities 
have resisted the pressures of the Western world through the weaving as an essential 
traditional practice, from which they have kept their traditions alive in efforts to assert their 
own ethnic and cultural identity and the reconstruction of the social and economic fabric as 
a tangible and intangible heritage of the Wayúu people. 
 
The Wayúu Women's Weavers Collective has been a fundamental part in the process of 
protecting and safeguarding their traditions during these difficult times in their history. Their 
traditional bags have national and international recognition. This work explores the lessons 
from the experience of the encounter between two worlds, the indigenous and the western. 
The Wayúu Women Weavers invited a well-known Colombian bag company -Totto-, with 
the aim of bridge-building through dialogue and generating an in-depth shared knowledge 
production, thereby legitimising their trade as ethnic minority women, having their high 
quality designs, products and knowledge recognised, and connecting places and cultures. 
 
This exercise of collaborative ethnography began to build bridges and relationships 
between different organisational models and a strategy of collective creation from good 
practices between business, communities and human rights. The purpose was to leave 
aside economic development as the entry point in favor of political mobilisation through 
awareness-generation and collective creation strategy development. Also it demonstrates 
how business can promote and reinforce human, economic, social and cultural rights by 
means of local action through its relationships with communities in our so-call post-conflict. 
 
 


